
 
“Recovering Racine” 
Mission Trip 
Information!!!  

 

 

 

Hello to ALL!!!  Thank you for considering joining us as we spend a week serving the 

people in and around Racine, Wisconsin.  Last summer there was significant flooding in 

the area, therefore, part of our work will be flood recovery efforts.  There is an ongoing 

VIM (Volunteers in Mission) effort that we will become a part of during our week in the 

area.  There is also an important part of the population that lives at or below the poverty 

line.  Some of our teams will be engaged in serving this segment of the community for 

our week in the Racine area, working at food banks, shelters, thrift stores… 

 

Our buses will originate in the Black Hills with a stop in Sioux Falls on the way to 

Racine.  Here is a brief description of our itinerary: 

 

Saturday, June 16 – Travel to Racine; get settled in at our church home 

Sunday through Thursday, June 17- 21 – Serve in and around Racine, WI 

Thursday, June 21 – Travel in the evening to Wisconsin Dell 

Friday, June 22 – Play day in the Dells; travel west 

Saturday, June 23 – Return to Sioux Fall… Black Hills… home 

 

If you have any questions, here are the dean’s contact information: 

 

John — pastorjohnbritt@gmail.com; 605-787-2414 

Steve — andone39@gmail.com; 605-390-1301 

 

Until we gather for this wonderful opportunity to bless the people of the greater Racine 

area, may the Lord bless you and watch over you!! – John and Steve 
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